May 4, 2020

Dr. Belle Wheelan

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Please be advised that at its February 2020 meeting, the State Board of the Technical College
System of Georgia approved for Lanier Technical College to terminate our Bilingual Customer
Service Specialist technical certificate of credit program.

No students are enrolled in the program.

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at
jtolleso@laniertech ~-1 or (678) 341-6640.

Sincerely,

FIresiuciit

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson



